To the selectboard of Richmond.

With the continuing construction on Rt. 2 to start up this spring. I recommend that all sporting activities on Cochran Rd. be suspended for the year. More and more traffic will be choosing to use Cochran Rd instead of fighting the construction on Rt 2. This is a public safety concern that needs to be addressed. An individual can use the Road to walk, jog or bike but no group should be allowed to use or close Cochran Rd.

Thank you for considering this issue

Respectively,

Andrew Bessette

100 Robbins mtn. Rd. Richmond, Vt 05477

802-598-2476